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We, the taxpaying residents of Oregon CANNOT afford to just keep paying more and 

more taxes on items we have to have for daily living. The State has a huge surplus of 

money already and this is just going to keep driving your tax paying public out of the 

state. 

Please reconsider this egregious money grab and toss it in the trash where it 

belongs!  


